
Dear LPRO Analyst Gezelter, 
 
I have a big concern about the tax on receipts in this bill. If this includes farmers and 
ranchers, of course our small farm has gross receipts over 1 million dollars, but our 
gross debits make our net income very low. And we are a SMALL farm in the scale of 
things. You will leave us with little to live on because most people don't have the high 
amount of debits we do in buying fuel, fertilizer, seed, etc etc. This is a burdensome tax 
for us. Oregon is going to lose business and drive rural people into poverty if this type of 
tax goes through. It needs serious reconsideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Connie Dunham 
70823 Dunham Rd 
Enterprise, OR 97828 
MTNAIRE.CONNIE@GMAIL.COM 
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